ROLLAG SURVEY

As we evaluate the success and problems of Rollag, please take a few minutes to complete this survey by circling all that apply: This is NOT a vote—just information gathering:

- 1. The experience of working at Rollag has been:
 - A. Positive, fun
 - B. Hard work, worthwhile
 - C. Too much work, tired
 - D. I can't do it any more
- 2. What is the hardest part of working at or supporting Rollag.
 - A. It seems like we don't have enough workers
 - B. Standing on my feet too long
 - C: The gate cost of getting into Rollag
 - D. Not knowing what to do when I get there
- 3. Next year at Rollag I will be willing to do:
 - A. Give more time
 - B. Less time
 - C. About the same time
 - D. No time to give for Fundraiser
- 4. Why is this fundraiser important to our Church?
 - A. Fellowship with others
 - B. To support the budget
 - C. Doesn't make a difference
 - D. Drop the project and find something else

COMMENTS:

FIRST MILE MISSION



First Mile

First Mile Mission Giving begins in all UM Churches with Apportionments: 'A Portion Meant' for mission. Grace's 1st Mile Mission Giving Goal is \$21,277 or \$106.38 each member. Generous givers for 2014 have given \$5,481.20 towards our goal.

FRUSTEES PROJECT

TRUSTEE'S PROJECT

The Trustee's are still accepting pledges for new carpeting, handicap door openers and a new ADA compliant handicap accessible family bathroom. To date \$25,910 has been pledged.

SAVE THE DATE

The Women of Grace Advent Luncheon will be held Saturday, December 6, at 11 a.m. Tickets are \$7. Anne Kaese, a local calligrapher and artist, will be speaking during this event. Reservations must be made by December 1st. All Women of Grace are invited to attend the luncheon. Contact Phyllis Murray or Judy Anderson if you have questions.

CONTRIBUTIONS

Contribution must be received in the office by 10:00 AM, on December 31, 2014 to be counted as a 2014 contribution. All contributions received after that date will be counted as a 2015 contribution.

REPORTS

Church Conference Reports are due in the office by November 17th, at 9 AM.

HELP

Help is needed to clear the first five or six tables in the fellowship hall. Please help arrange the room for the election on Tuesday, November 5th.